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KIMBEL LIBRARY HOURS ANNOUNCED 

Fall semester hours for Kimbel 
Library are as follows: 

Mon.-Thurs. 
Friday 
Saturday 
Sunday 

8 a.m. 
8 a.m. 
noon 
2 p.m. 

to 9 p.m. 
to 5 p.m. 
to 4 p.m. 
to 9 p.m. 

The library will be closed Tuesday, 
November 4 for election day and 
Thursday and Friday, November 27 
and 28 for Thanksgiving holiday. 

LIBRARY ORIENTATION TOURS OFFERED 

Thirty-minute orientation tours of 
Kimbel Library are being offered to 
interested students. Students do 
not need to sign up in advance, but 
should meet at the libary 
information desk at any of the 
following times: 

Wed., Sept. 10 1:30 p.m. 
Thr., Sept. 11 11:30 a.m. 
Fri., Sept. 12 12:30 p.m. 
Mon., Sept. 15 2:30 p.m. 
Tue., Sept. 16 1:00 p.m. 

Note to faculty: Please announce 
this in your classes. Note also 
that these tours are not intended 
to take the place of group tours 
that you may arrange with a 
librarian. 

PERIWINKLES AND BLUE CRABS 
TOPIC OF SCIENCE SEMINAR 

"Periwinkles and Blue Crabs: Life 
in the Danger Zone" is the subject 
of a seminar to be presented by the 
School of Science Wednesday, 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1954 Conway, SC 29526 

September 10, 12:30 p.m. in the 
Science Building, room 107. The 
program is an illustrated 
presentation describing ongoing 
research by Dr. Chris Marsh and 
members of Coastal's Society of 
Undersea World. 

The seminar is free and open to the 
public. For more information, 
phone the School of Science. 

TARTUFFE AUDITIONS SET 

The Department of Theatre and 
Speech has announced open auditions 
for the Coastal Carolina Theatre 
production of Moliere•s Tartuffe. 

Auditions will be held at 7:30 p.m. 
as follows: Tuesday, September 9, 
in the Fine Arts Little Theatre; 
Wednesday, September 10, in the 
Wheelwright Performing Arts Center; 
and Thursday, September 11, in the 
Fine Arts Little Theatre. 

Tartuffe, which will be directed by 
David E. Majewski, is one of 
Moliere's most masterful and 
popular plays. Written in 1669, 
its central character is a rich 
bourgeois named argon who in middle 
age has become a bigot and prude. 
By affecting sanctity, Tartuffe, a 
wily opportunist and swindler, 
gains complete control over Organ, 
who not only makes over his fortune 
but offers his daughter in marriage 
to his "spiritual" master. Only 
when he actually witnesses 
Tartuffe's attempt to seduce his 
wife does argon come to his senses. 

Using the highly acclaimed Richard 
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Wilbur verse translation, Coastal 
will enter this production in the 
American College Theatre Festival 
and the statewide competition to be 
held at Frances Marion College in 
November. The production dates at 
Coastal are October 31 and 
November land 2. 

The director is looking for 12 
performers; 4 females and 8 males 
(one of which will portray a 
female), 1 mandolin player, l flute 
player, 3 jugglers, and l magician. 
The extra performers will be used 
for pre-show entertainment and act­
break entertainment. 

For further information, call David 
Majewski, ext. 2511. 

COLLEGE CHAPEL 

College Chapel services will be 
held every Sunday at 10:30 a.m. in 
Student Center, room 205. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o DR. ROBERT N. ROBINSON, 
chairman of the department of 
philosophy and religion, recently 
attended a conference in Tokyo on 
Far Eastern Culture, Religion, and 
Social Action. He was a panel 
respondent to several papers 
presented during the conference. 

0 DR. JAMES H. REX, vice 
chancellor for academic affairs, 
was a facilitator for an 
invitational two-day conference at 
the White Oak Conference Center 
near Winnsboro, SC. The first of 
its kind, the South Carolina 
Conference of Advocates for 
Children was funded by the Southern 
Education Foundation and other 
organizations to bring together 
carefully selected and 
knowledgeable children's advocates 
from throughout the state. 

The conference is, in part, based 
on the realization that South 
Carolina is one of the nation's 
poorest states and children are 
often the poorest of the poor. 
While various groups represent 

children's interests on particular 
subjects (such as health or 
education), no holistic approach 
exists to address the needs of the 
state's most vulnerable citizens. 
One outcome of the conference will 
be a white paper setting forth an 
action agenda formulated by the 
conference participants. The 
conference will also enable 
participants to assess their 
interest in creating a statewide 
coalotion of children's advocates 
to give ongoing attention to the 
issues. 

0 DR. SUSAN LIBES, assistant 
professor of marine science, was 
invited by the State Department of 
Highways and Public Transportation 
to attend its first scoping meeting 
to consider the environmental 
impact of the proposed I-95 
connector. The meeting was held 
August 28th at Coastal. 

0 JANICE G. SCHUSTER, assistant 
librarian, recently completed a 
training seminar on retrieving 
information from online business 
databases. The training was 
providetl by DIALOG Information 
Services, which the librarians use 
to access databases on a wide 
variety of topics. 

0 DR. MARSHALL PARKER, assistant 
dean of education, will speak at 
the South Carolina Special Olympics 
Annual State Conference at Ocean 
Creek Resort September 14. The 
topic of his presentation is 
"Involving the Older Athlete." His 
son, Eddie Parker, will also be a 
presenter. His topic is "Tennis 
for the Handicapped." 

NATIONAL HUNT/FISH DAY TO BE HELD 
OH CAMPUS 

The Waccamaw Sertoma Club, with the 
assistance of the Waccamaw Chapter 
of Wildlife Action, Inc. will 
celebrate National Hunt/Fish Day by 
sponsoring a number of events at 
Coastal Saturday, September 20 
starting at 11 a.m •• 

More than 60 exhibitors will be at 
this event which includes a boat 
show, hay rides, an auction,_!'__abbit I 
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run, quail hunt, black powder 
demonstration, retriever 
demonstration, and a turtle race. 
A knife crafted by George Herron 
with scrimshaw art work on the 
handle by Bob Burdette will be 
auctioned by sealed bids. 

For more information, contact Pat 
Taylor, ext. 2601. 

PERSONAL NOTES 

o Henry Atkinson's son is in the 
hospital in Charleston. He has had 
several operations, and may need 
more. Henry, a temporary employee 
in the maintenance department, has 
no insurance to help cover hospital 
expenses. Anyone interested in 
making a contribution to help cover 
the family's medical expenses may 
contact Suzanne Beverly in 
maintenance. 

o As most of you know, Dr. Elinor 
Miller has accepted a position with 
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 
University in Daytona Beach. Her 
address is: c/o College of 
Engineering and Aviation Science, 
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Embry Riddle Aeronautical 
University, Regional Airport, 
Daytona Beach, Florida 32014. 

CLASSIFIEDS 

Faculty and staff may list articles 
for sale, free of charge, in "This 
Week." The deadline is 2 p.m. on 
Wednesdays. Please send your 
information to Cathy McPherson in 
the Public Relations Office or 
phone ext. 2015. 

FOR RENT: Surfside Beaqh-4 bedroom 
home with 2 baths. Completely 
f~rnished with washer, dryer, and 
dishwasher. Ocean view and ocean 
breeze. Screen porch and sun deck. 
$500 I month. Call 248-9535 in the 
evenings. Available September 
through May. 

FOR RENT: One or 2 bedroom, 
furnished apartments in Myrtle 
Beach. Call 626-3037 between 11 
a.m. and 7 p.m., or 449-1656 any 
other time. 
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